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Motivational letter
First of all, as someone who has had the opportunity to work and collaborate within the ISCA Board since 2019, I want to thank you for that chance and the opportunity to improve and make progress.
Considering that at the national level the Association functions according to the same principle as the ISCA at the global level, all the acquired experience and knowledge have greatly contributed and still contribute to a better and more quality organization and functioning of the Association.
As a national and regional leader in the field of sport for all and sport in companies, the Association Sport for All Serbia has the opportunity to influence even more within the framework of its mission and program the convergence of the entire region of the Western Balkans with European values, therefore, in our opinion, it is very important to have a representative in executive bodies of ISCA as one of the most important global organizations in our field.
